KATHY WARD

From: Barbara Merriman <doubleagle1@cox.net>
Sent: Tuesday, June 02, 2015 2:21 PM

To: KATHY WARD

Cc: ‘Tonidn1'

Subject: Doheny Village

Hi Kathy,

| most likely won't be able to attend tonight’s Council meeting and speak up in favor of adding the Doheny
Village plan to the Budget, but I totally support having our Council move ahead with this project!

As you know, | live in the Lantern Bay Villas and not in Capo Beach, but | agree with every word of Toni
Nelson’s excellent talking points. Capistrano Beach is part of Dana Point, but for years they have been
treated like the “little red-headed stepchild!”

Time to clean it up!
Could you please put this note in the council packets?

Thanks,

Barbara Merriman

34300 Lantern Bay, Villa 4
Dana Point, CA 92629
949-240-8682

Agenda ltem No. (-

¢ 715



